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    I am a supporter of the Fair Tax Proposal.  As a small business person, I am too busy running my business to have time to  

worry about record keeping.  My husband and I sell life and health insurance and annuities.

    We have no employees, so we handle all aspects of our business.  We are in a rural area so we drive a lot to find prospects and 

serve their insurance needs.  Our automobile needs should be based on what is most practical and economical, not which will give 

us the biggest tax advantage - but that is often the case.  Same goes with a lot of other business decisions we make.

    Getting our records together and organized and then wading through tax preparation is agonizing.  We haven't used an 

accountant to this point, but since we incorporated last year, I assume it's going to be a lot more complicated, necessitating the 

use of an accountant this year.  For a small business like ours, that's more expense that we would rather not have.

    We probably pay more tax than we have to, simply because our record keeping is somewhat spotty.  We don't take some 

deductions because we didn't keep proper records.

    What a blessed relief if April 15 were just another day of the year.  No frantic preparations and headaches, no worrying if every-

thing is done correctly, no time out of the field to work on taxes, and no big burden to pay those taxes.  

    PLEASE give careful consideration to the Fair Tax Act.

Thank you

